
Scrudato & Co., PA 
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTING FIRM 

September 15, 2016 

TO: Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs: 

Re: Notice of Change of Auditor of High Hampton Holdings Corp. 

We have reviewed the Notice of Change of Auditor of High Hampton Holdings Corp. dated 
September 15, 2016 (the ''Notice") prepared pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous 
Disclosure Obligations in connection with the change of auditor of the Company, and we are in 
agreement with the information contained in the Notice based upon our knowledge of the 
information at this date. 

Yours truly, 

Scrudato & Co., PA, 
Certified Public Accounting Finn 

7 Valley View Drive Califon, New Jersey 07830 (908) 534-0008 

Registered Public Company Accounting Oversight.Board Firm 


